
Safe Neighbourhoods Start With You

The Victoria Police Department (VicPD) Block Watch program is a community-based approach to safe 
neighbourhoods. Residents partner with VicPD to be an additional set of eyes and ears and are asked to 
report all suspicious and criminal activity they observe.

Participation is voluntary; all you need is someone to take on the leadership role within your 
neighbourhood.  That person accepts the duties of being a Block Watch Captain which includes enlisting 
your neighbours to sign up. Participants share information and work together with VicPD to maintain a 
positive approach to crime prevention initiatives.

VicPD looks forward to working with all the residents in the Rockland area in an effort to maintain a safe 
and healthy community in the neighbourhood where you live, work and play.

To learn more about Block Watch, and how to build a connected neighbourhood, please visit our 
website www.vicpd.ca/block-watch
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